
Nelson Committee Update Report – 5th February 2018 

17/0712/FUL – Former Parkfield Mill, Railway Street, Nelson 

 
An update to the noise assessment has been provided and EH have agreed with the 
recommendations which suggest a further condition as follows: 
 
15. All vehicles used in relation to the site shall be fitted with white noise reversing 

alarms and not beeping reversing systems. 
 

Reason: In the interest of aural amenity.  
 
Condition 9 should be amended to the following: 
 
No operations shall take place within the site outside the hours of 7.00am and 
9.00pm at any time. 
 

Reason: In the interest of aural amenity.  
 
 


